
Wallenberg Committee Offers Learning Experience to NJDOC Educators  

The Raoul Wallenberg Committee of the United States provided two one-day training 

sessions of its character education program for staff members at the New Jersey Department of 

Corrections. The programs, held March 19 and 20 at the department's Central Office 

headquarters in Trenton, were led by Rachel Oestereicher Bernheim, chair of The Wallenberg 

Committee, and Dr. Kathleen D Morin, director of education.  

Those who took part in the program, titled "A Study of Heroes," included NJDOC 

Commissioner Devon Brown, Assistant Commissioner Carrie Johnson and Acting Director of 

Education Patty Friend. The initiative had never previously been utilized by a correctional entity.  

During the course of the presentation, the instructors displayed a "diversity quilt," which was 

created by a high school class that recently witnessed "A Study of Heroes."  

  

  



  

 


